Dear Parents,


Your child is working on a unit that emphasizes the sounds of individual letters, blends, and digraphs.  As a result, for several weeks we will be focusing on sorting the pictures by the sounds in the pictures.  We will also be assessing students on the sounds in the words, not the complete spelling of a word. For the weekly test on Friday students will only need to identify the correct sound to have the word considered correct.  

For example, if students have sorted words for the /s/, /t/, and /st/ sounds during the week a correct response for the Friday test would be s for scissors, st for sting, and t for tire.

Homework for this unit will also change.  

Monday-Sort pictures by categories.

Tuesday-Write the letter or letters of the correct category on the back of the picture.

Wednesday-Choose a picture from each category and write a sentence about that picture.  Write at least 3 good sentences.

Thursday-Sort pictures by category 


When your child has finished this unit you will be notified of the change in homework and weekly test procedures.  Thank you for your assistance in helping your child learn about these sounds!

           Sincerely, 

                   Team 2 Teachers
